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NITI Aayog 

National Institution for Transforming
India, better known as NITI Aayog,
was formed via a resolution of the
Union Cabinet on 1 January 2015.
NITI Aayog is the premier policy
think tank of the Government of
India, providing directional and
policy inputs. Apart from designing
strategic and long-term policies and
programs for the Government of
India, NITI Aayog also provides
relevant technical advice to the
Centre, States, and Union Territories. 

The Governing Council of NITI Aayog
is chaired by the Hon'ble Prime
Minister and comprises Chief
Ministers of all the States and Union
Territories with legislatures and Lt
Governors of other Union Territories.​

Discussion upon cyber
security in India in light

of the recent
government policies.​



Agenda

Press Board 

We have a group of very talented
writers joining our team this year,
as well as some returning members
who will keep our publication
running strong. Press Delegation
allows participants to act as
unbiased journalists, reporting on
the proceedings of each simulation
in the Conference.

 You will investigate committee
debates, conduct interviews, edit
articles, and cover press
conferences. Reporters are
responsible for observing the
simulations as they unfold and
disseminating information
regarding those events to all
participants. In doing so reporters
are responsible for conducting
their own background research,
whether it be gathering basic
information on relevant topics or
conducting interviews

Journalism 



EVENT DETAILS
Event Date: 21st January, 2022
Participating Classes: VI-VIII

Mode of Participation: Physical/Virtual**
 Venue: School Auditorium

Time: 8:30am-2:30pm

Registration Forms: 
https://linktr.ee/pagerajnitijunior2022

Fee: Rs 300 per participant

Background Guides: 
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1rMnXn

38SgD0rVWSr_BKcTZHnOAm2nQ6Q

For any queries mail to us at
pagerajniti.dpsgrnoida@gmail.com  

**Mode of Participation will be informed later

https://linktr.ee/pagerajnitijunior2022
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1rMnXn38SgD0rVWSr_BKcTZHnOAm2nQ6Q



